
Hello Everyone 
 
Chuck Morrison will be doing General Contracting for the recovery of our building, and it is a 
conflict of interest for him to continue to serve on the Sandarac Board.  We have accepted his 
resignation.  The Board made a request to Kathy McConnell to fill that position for the remainder 
of his term, and she has accepted.  
 

There will be a few terms expiring in February.  Please consider running for the BOD. The 
Sandarac really needs your help at this time.  
 

For all owners from 2nd floor and up - ServPro is wrapping up their assessment of the condos. 
I’m still waiting for their final report.  
 

Lastly, as if things aren’t hard enough, the island is closing again every Monday and Tuesday 
until further notice. The debris removal team will work through the weekend to get as much 
done as possible.  
 

Best regards, 
Angelo J. Riccobono 

 


